From: Sheila Bride

To: - City Clerk
Subject: In support of Limited license for retail cannabis business in Petaluma
Date: Monday, March 11, 2024 5:44:29 PM

Some people who received this message don't often get email fro_. Learn why this

Is important

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
I would like to support a Limited license to open a retail storefront to support the existing “delivery

only” cannabis business, Farmhouse Artisan Market. They have proved to be a responsible and well
run business for 5 years and have become a supportive member of the Petaluma community. | have
had personal as well as a business relationship with Claire and James and they provide a much
needed service by giving advice to many of us who use their product for health reasons. Their
delivery service is superb and is necessary for those who cannot leave their homes and adding a
retail storefront would support them and the public in a positive way.

Thank you for considering this.

Sincerely,

Sheila Bride

[ [ ]
Petaluma, CA-

Sent from Mail for Windows



From: Sheila Bride

To: — City Clerk
Subject: Limited license for cannabis retail storefront
Date: Monday, March 11, 2024 5:52:19 PM
Some people who received this message don't often get email fro_. earn why this

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
I would like to support a Limited license to open a retail storefront to support the existing “delivery

only” cannabis business, Farmhouse Artisan Market. They have proved to be a responsible and well-
run business for 5 years and have become a supportive member of the Petaluma community. | have
had personal as well as a business relationship with Claire and James and they provide a much-
needed service by giving advice to many of us who use their product for health reasons. Their
delivery service is superb and is necessary for those who cannot leave their homes and adding a
retail storefront would support them and the public in a positive way.

Thank you for considering this.

Sincerely,

Sheila Bride

[ [ ]
Petaluma, CA-

Sent from Mail for Windows





